Research Notes: Oleg Gredil

August 25, 2020

Oleg Gredil’s paper “Do Private Equity Managers Have Superior Information on
Public Markets?” has been accepted for publication in Journal of Financial and
Quantitative Analysis. Gredil is an assistant professor of finance.



https://freemannews.tulane.edu/2020/08/25/research-notes-oleg-gredil
https://business.tulane.edu/faculty-research/faculty-profile.php?idkey=227
https://business.tulane.edu/faculty-research/faculty-profile.php?idkey=227
https://business.tulane.edu/faculty-research/faculty-profile.php?idkey=227

